
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Sand Lake music students are invited to perform  solos and small ensembles OR 
SONGS WITH THEIR CLASS on stage during the Sand Lake School Expo on 
Saturday, March 31st from 2:30-3pm.  The Expo is a showcase of student 
performance, art, academic work, and Japanese culture sponsored by 
Tomonokai, and many events will take place from 1-4pm.   

Your child’s class has agreed to perform a song and will be assigned a specific 
time ___________ to perform, so they will also be able to attend the other 
activities in the school.   

If your child will be able to perform at the Expo, please return this permission 
slip to Mrs. Nilsson by Wednesday, March 21.   

Sincerely, 

Annie Nilsson, Krista Dennison and Katrina Chambon (Tomonokai), and Mrs. 
Brodish 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

My child  __________________________ in grade _____  has permission to perform 
with their class at the Sand Lake School Expo on March 31st.  

Parent Signature____________________________________ 

 

Our class performance title is:  _____________________________________ 

 


